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Crowder College Community Chorus:  First Rehearsal for Fall 2014 

Neosho, MO - The first rehearsal of the Crowder College Community Chorus 2014 
Christmas season will be held on Monday, September 8, at 7pm. at the Elsie Plaster 
Community Center, room 124 on the Neosho campus.   

The Community Chorus will be preparing music once again for “A Festival of Nine 
Lessons and Carols”.   This service, traditionally sung on the first Sunday of Advent 
consists of readings from the Bible interspersed with traditional Christmas carols, 
congregational hymns and special music.  The service is scheduled for Sunday, 
December 7th at 7:00 p.m. at the United Methodist Church in Neosho.  

The Community Chorus welcomes back all returning members as well as any new 
members who would like to join us in singing and fellowship.  For more information, please 
call 455-5634.  

###  

 

For more information or to join the Community Chorus please contact Bob Ensor, Music 
Instructor, at 417-455-5634 or e-mail: robertensor@crowder.edu 

If you have additional questions you may contact my office. 
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